
 
December Newsletter 

MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our December virtue continues to be 
Justice being animated by Mr. Tracy’s Grade 
7/ 8 class. If we have no peace, it is because 
we have forgotten that we belong to each 
other. – Mother Theresa 

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS 

 

In Language Arts, we are working on 
Explanatory reading and writing.  In 
Mathematics, we are focusing on Number Sense 
and Numeration through our Number Talks. We 
continue to focus on critical thinking and 
showing what we know.  

 

CHRISTMAS BASKET 

 

All tickets must be returned to school by 
Monday, December 17. The draw is being held 
on Wednesday, December 19 at 1 pm. 

CHRISTMAS ITEMS 

 

Dec. 14- Christmas Sweater Day, Mass at 10:30 
am at the Church, School Turkey Lunch  

A huge “Thank You” to Mrs. Joyce Recoskie for 
preparing our School Turkey Lunch!!! 

Dec.17- Christmas Raffle Tickets Due 

Dec. 19- Christmas Basket Draw and Christmas 
Concert @ 1:00 pm (School)  

 

As this year comes to an end, we need to be 
grateful for all the gifts that God has given us. I 
want to “THANK YOU” for sharing your children 
with us! They are the center of what we do and 
who we are. I wish all of you a very Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year! Our first day 
back is Monday, January 7, 2019!!!  

Andrea Iserhoff        


